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After a three-year hiatus, Seneca’s Dual Credit team hosted their first on-campus event at

Newnham Campus on Thursday, Jan. 19.

The School Within a College (SWAC) celebration honoured Toronto District School Board

(TDSB) and York Catholic District School Board (YCDSB) SWAC students who participated in

the fall program. School board partners, SWAC high school teachers, guidance counsellors

and Seneca professors were in attendance to celebrate the student’s hard work and

determination this semester.

Many of these students are graduating high school this year, and some have already

accepted offers to return to Seneca in a full-time program this September.
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